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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware, Mrs Stanford was not well enough to return to the Academy after the Christmas break. I 

am delighted to tell you that Mrs Upright has agreed to teach the class for the coming weeks.  

Mrs Upright has formed very positive relationships with the children and they are really enjoying her lessons.  

I would like to invite you into the Academy on Friday 26th January at 2pm, for tea and cakes. This will give you the 

opportunity to meet Mrs Upright and the children will be able to share some of the work they have completed this 

term. 

I hope you are able to join us. Please complete and return the form below to the Academy office by Wednesday 

24/01/18. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Marples 

Principal 

 

Year 4 Tea & Cakes Afternoon 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

o I will be attending the Year 4 Tea & Cakes Afternoon on Friday 26/01/2018 to meet Mrs Upright (please 

specify numbers below). 

o I am unable to attend the Year 4 Tea & Cakes Afternoon. 

Number of people attending: ………………………………………… 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………….……………………………………..   Date: ………………………………………………………. 

 


